
Dear Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission,  
 
My name is Cheryl Vasquez and I am the president of the Windsor Hills Neighborhood 
Association which encompasses voting precinct 140. 
 
Our boundaries are Rundberg on the south, Dessau on the east side and IH-35 on the west.  Our 
northern boundary adjoins precinct 104 and is roughly delineated by Applegate and Warrington. 
 
We currently support the ICRC Sept 28th map as drawn and are opposed to the changes that 
would be imposed on our neighborhood should the proposed Airport Blvd Corridor map be 
implemented. 
 
The Airport Blvd Corridor map separates our neighborhood into two different districts.  We 
would like to remain intact in district 4. 
 
We are a Rundberg neighborhood and as such experience the common interests and concerns 
with our neighbors who live along Rundberg from Dessau to Metric Blvd.  Because of this, our 
neighborhood urges you to keep precinct 140 (Windsor Hills Neighborhood Association) in 
District 4. We oppose being moved to district 1. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Cheryl Vasquez 
President 
Windsor Hills Neighborhood Association 
 


